
AVAILABLE MEALS

Union Hill will provide meals to those students that have chosen to do 
remote learning.

The meals will be available for “pick-up” on Monday’s from 10:00 a.m. - 
10:30 a.m., outside on the cafeteria dock, located next to the 
Administration building. It will be similar to the “grab n go” meals that 
were distributed in the Spring. 

This will consist of: Breakfast and lunch for each school day (5-breakfast 
& 5-lunches).

Meals are no longer automatically free for all as in the Spring and 
Summer. Meals will be free, reduced-price and paid based on the 
student’s eligibility at the Middle School and High School. All students 
attending the Elementary School will eat at no charge due to the 
Community Eligibility Provision.

If you have any question, please contact:

Hilda Nelms

903-762-2138 ext 210

                                    

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER


